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My husband and I drive by the intersection of the high school and the highway frequently, and
we know building more housing units there would add to traffic at that spot. Nevertheless, it
seems like a sensible location for a project of this type.

To help with the increased traffic, maybe we need a roundabout or other traffic feature where
the new traffic would emerge.

We both wholeheartedly support adding permanent and significant affordable housing on
Bainbridge.

Janet Kragen
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